
 

 

    

       Edgartown Dredge Committee 

          Meeting Minutes  

          

          OCTOBER 16, 2017 

 

 

At a joint meeting with the Board of Selectmen on Monday, October 16, 2017, with Dredge 

Committee members Ed Handy, Howell Kelly and Dudley Levick present, Ed informed the 

Selectmen that the new dredge has arrived and is currently at North Wharf.  Mr. Donaroma 

inquired as to the areas that will be dredged this season, Ed informed him that Fuller St. Beach 

will continue to receive nourishment until we can complete the Lighthouse Beach 

dredging/nourishment project. 

 

After the Selectmen’s meeting was adjourned, the Dredge Committee reviewed invoices and 

authorized payment of the bills.  They discussed the ACOE Work Start notification form and 

asked Juliet to send in for a dredging start date of 11/1/17.  The Committee discussed the 

Menemsha Channel dredge project. 

 

Ed adjourned the meeting at 4:30pm.     

 

 

Minutes submitted by: Juliet Mulinare 


